
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Subject: Station Update Reminder for 1995 and Older MYVs   
 
Georgia’s Clean Air Force reminds all stations to complete a Station 
Information Update form for certain station information changes. This is 
especially important if you stop testing 1995 and older model year vehicles 
(MYVs), which makes your station no longer an “All Vehicles Welcome” (ASM) 
testing station. Some changes also require a signage update. 
 
What changes require completion of a Station Information Update 
form? 

• Changes such as testing type (changing to a “1996 and Newer” only 
station), telephone number, zip code, management and station status, 
require you to submit an online Station Information Update form 
within five (5) days. The instructions and form are available online at 
http://www.cleanairforce.com/station-information-update-instructions/   

o Please note: if you choose to change to a “1996 or Newer 
Vehicles Welcome” station and discontinue testing 1995 and 
older MYVs, you will need to contact your equipment 
manufacturer (EM) to properly disable your dyne.  

• If your inspection fee or hours of operation change, you are not 
required to complete a Station Information Update form.  

 
What changes require a signage update? 

• If your testing type, fee, or hours of operation have changed, your 
station signage must be updated immediately to avoid motorist 
confusion and complaints.  

 
Failure to update your station testing type and/or signage may result 
in enforcement action 
 
Many motorists rely on the GCAF website and call center to locate their 
testing location, which is why it is important that we offer the most up-to-
date information for your station. Our program strives to make the testing 
experience a convenient and easy process for motorists.  
 
If you have any questions, contact GCAF Station Assistance at 
1.800.449.2471, option #2, via email at industry@cleanairforce.com, or via 
live chat, which is available at www.cleanairforce.com.  

Connect with Georgia’s Clean Air Force on Facebook by visiting 
https://www.facebook.com/GeorgiasCleanAirForce, follow us on Twitter at 



https://twitter.com/GACleanAirForce, or subscribe to our YouTube channel at 
www.cleanairforce.com/youtube.    

If you would like to receive an email copy of GAS messages or to be added to 
our quarterly e-newsletter, RepairWatch E-News, please send a request to 
info@cleanairforce.com. 
 
~ GCAF and EPD require that you print, read, and store all GAS messages in 
a binder on or near the analyzer. GCAF and EPD also recommend that you 
print a second copy of these messages and post them in a prominent location 
for your employees to read. To retrieve and print a previous GAS message, 
go to the GAS message retrieval function in your analyzer and select the 
appropriate message to print (the analyzer holds up to 500 messages). ~ 
 


